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Since the SDEIS was published, FHWA and WSDOT have identified a

Preferred Alternative that is similar to Option A, but incorporates design

refinements that respond to community and stakeholder reaction to the

alternatives and design options analyzed in the SDEIS. Please see

Chapter 2 of the Final EIS for a description of the planning process and

the Preferred Alternative. See Section 5.5 of the Final EIS for a list of

design features that avoid or minimize effects on visual quality. The

project team for the SR 520, I-5 to Medina Bridge Replacement and

HOV Project includes urban design specialists who have coordinated

with the City of Seattle, other local cites and jurisdictions, and local

communities to develop the visual aspects of the project design. 

WSDOT has developed an urban design plan to promote continuity of

architectural features of the SR 520 transportation facility throughout the

project limits, which includes opportunity for community and stakeholder

input to the design of the two lids, and outreach. Please see the Visual

Quality and Aesthetics Discipline Report Addendum in Attachment 7 of

the Final EIS which includes information about the Urban Design

Guidelines and Plan.

In early 2010, the Washington State Legislature passed and Governor

Gregoire signed Engrossed Substitute Senate Bill (ESSB) 6392, which

directs WSDOT to work with regional agencies to refine components of

the Preferred Alternative. The recommendations from the ESSB 6392

workgroup include design refinements. Through the workgroup WSDOT,

the Seattle Design Commission, City of Seattle, University of

Washington Architectural Commission, Arboretum and Botanical Garden

Committee, Seattle Bicycle Advisory Board, Seattle Pedestrian Advisory

Board, and Seattle neighborhoods collaborated to expand and refine an

aesthetic vision; establish goals; and suggest design treatments for

urban design and streetscapes within the project area. For more details

on urban design and streetscape recommendations, please see the

ESSB 6392: Design Refinements and Transit Connections Workgroup
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Recommendations Report (Attachment 16 to the Final EIS). As

acknowledged in the workgroup report, WSDOT will work closely with

the Seattle Design Commission and the City of Seattle Office of Arts and

Cultural Affairs as design development progresses.
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